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Birch Shambaugh <b.shambaugh@gmail.com>

Sineage for your new restaurant
1 message

Septi Vac Pumping <svp@maine.rr.com> Fri, Nov 13, 2015 at 8:16 AM
To: Birch Shambaugh <b.shambaugh@gmail.com>
Ce: David Currier <david@wacubu.com>, John Medici <john@stiffierconstruction.com>

Hi Birch,

Please be informed that, as owner of the building at 660 Forest Avenue, you have my full
permission to go ahead with the signage as proposed and as may be fine tuned or modified
to suit your advertising needs for the restaurant.

Many thanks, and very best wishes.

Fred Kinney

263 Blanchard Rd

Cumberland, ME 04021

(207) 829-3171
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